July 9, 2015

Mr. John Morris, President Texas Marshal Association P. O. Box 12300 College Station, Texas 77842-2300

Dear Mr. Morris:

families for many years to come. our mission of providing the highest quality medical care to patients and their the lives of thousands of children for more than 93 years. We will continue Hospital for Children. Because of gifts like yours, the Hospital has touched Thanks so much for your recent generous contribution to Texas Scottish Rite

Again, thank you for your friendship and support.

Sincerely,

Robert L. Walker

RLW:brs